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SSIRT 
Recognition 
 
DOLORES PAYNE , out-going 
SSIRT President, was presented with 
a plaque commemorating her one 
year tenure. 
 
ANNAMARIE KEHNAST, out-
going Board member, received a 
Certificate of Appreciation for her 
contributions to SSIRT - which 
include one year as president and the 
past two years as membership chair. 
  

National 
Recognition 

 
 
SSIRT congratulates two of its 
members on their winning of 
National Awards. They are: 
 
PAULETTE FELD ... 
Outstanding Support Staff Award for 
the Year 2000 presented by Library 
Mosaics and the Council on 
Library/Media Technicians (COLT). 
Charlie Fox, Editorial Director for 
Library Mosaics, says that Feld? s 

tireless efforts in addressing issues 
that most deeply concern library 
workers across the country make her 
a driving force within the profession 
and a true winner. Feld works in 
Technical Services at the University 
of Wisconsin at Oshkosh. 
 
BETH PERKINS ...  Library 
Journal? s ParaProfessional of the 
year 2000. According to John N. 
Berry, III, editor-in-chief of the 
Journal, Perkins was named Library 
Journal? s first paraprofessional of 
the year because of her record of 
outstanding job performance, solid 
managing, and effective mentoring. 
Perkins is head of circulation at 
Sampson Library, Mary Washington 
College, Fredericksburg, VA, and was 
nominated by Library Director LeRoy 
Strohl. 
  

SSIRT Name 
Change 

 

The issue of a name change for 
SSIRT was not discussed at the 
business meeting in Chicago. This 
matter may come up for discussion 
at a later date. If so, the information 
will be reported in the SSIRT 
Newsletter. For now, the name 

remains Support Staff Interests 
Round Table (SSIRT). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 





 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


